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Pamela Ransier

From: tmww@charter.net

Sent: Monday, September 18, 2023 9:39 AM

To: Permits

Subject: comments on proposed cell tower at Blue Mt Church

Hello, I live nearby off of School Avenue a few blocks south of Berney School.  I support construction of the cell tower at 

Blue Mountain church.  There is no evidence of harm to humans from cell towers, and cell phones, and thus cell towers, 

are now an integral part of our daily lives. 

It will be almost as visible where I live as the people adjacent to the property.  The correct processes were followed 

when the permits were granted.  In summary, the proposed cell tower should be allowed to be constructed. 

Sincerely, 

Tracii Hickman  

509-240-8231 

1835 Woodmere Loop 

Walla Walla 


